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Dear Oregon Legislators, 

 

I strongly oppose House Bill 2025 due to its unprecedented tax and fee increases, 

projected to cost Oregon households over $1,140 annually by 2034. This $14.6 billion 

package, including a 15-cent gas tax hike, new vehicle sales taxes, and per-mile fees 

for electric and hybrid vehicles, places an undue burden on working families during a 

cost-of-living crisis. The secretive process behind this bill and its dismissal of public 

input undermine transparency and trust. Oregonians deserve affordable solutions for 

transportation infrastructure, not massive tax hikes that threaten our economy and 

drive businesses away. I urge you to vote NO on HB 2025 and prioritize fiscally 

responsible alternatives. 

 

Sincerely, Michelle 


